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Cc: 
Subject: Opposition to proposals for the Construction of Sizewell C
nuclear power station

﻿I am writing to express my opposition to the planning application for the
construction of Sizewell C  Nuclear Power Station . There are a number of
serious concerns
Firstly - environmentally
Our coast line is disappearing rapidly and is totally unsafe to have nuclear
rods in the earth .
No safe way has been developed in decades for safe disposal of nuclear
material
It is colossal and will have devastating effects on the environment and nature
Secondly - not green
The future as demonstrated to date is in renewables and green technology .
Money and energy needs to be put into green technology and storage . By the
time Sizewell C is built  new technologies will be in place that negate any
need for such an inappropriate source of energy
The carbon cost of construction is enormous .
Concrete is not green and is not carbon neutral
Thirdly - nationally and globally
It gives licence for other countries to expand nuclear - and how can this be
safe.
There is a dependence on other countries which is unacceptable with such
developments 

I therefore object wholehearted.
Yours sincerely
Elaine Heeler

Sent from my iPad




